
NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM 
Bureau and Statistical Agent W-02037 

MEMORANDUM TO: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and 
NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

DATE: June 11, 2002 

SUBJECT: CONOPS Initiative 

Attached is the latest information on the CONOPS Initiative. Please distribute this information 
as appropriate within your organization. 

Please contact your Program Coordinator if you have any questions. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, WYO Standards, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government 
Technical Representative 
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Federal Emergency Management Agency 
Washington, D.C. 20472 

May 29, 2002 

MEMORANDUM FOR: NFIP Joint Working Groups for Modernization 

FROM:	 Dee Woodard (202)-646-3447 
debra.woodard@fema.gov 
FIMA Project Officer 

SUBJECT: CONOPS Initiative 

NFIP Concept of Operations Joint Working Groups,


I would like to thank everyone that came to the 2002 National Flood Conference CONOPS session(s);

thanks for making it a success! I look forward to your comments and ideas as we work make the

CONOPS vision a reality.


As you know, one of the upcoming Phase I activities for the CONOPS includes the establishment of the

five Joint Working Groups (JWGs). The JWGs are critical in helping to determine how the NFIP

would operate in the CONOPS environment. The FIMA is eager to start Phase I, however the

CONOPS Initiative contract is still being refined to ensure that future tasking will go as smoothly as

possible. Since the JWG are a part of Phase I activities, the official starting date has been moved to

mid-September.


The JWG members are the flood insurance experts who know this business from every angle, and your

recommendations are vital for the establishment of target business rules (Edit Specs).

I want to thank all members of the JWGs for your patience and support. Before we know it, Phase I

activities will be in full swing.


The JWG portals are currently available for your use and all JWG members have been invited to join

the appropriate portal. If you are a member and have not yet received access, please contact us. Also

all documents (e.g., letters, conference presentation, up-to-date process models) are posted at

http://nfip.intranets.com. If you are not a member of this site, just sign in as a guest and click on the

“Documents” tab in the right-side menu.


Again thank you for your patience and support! 
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